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Have a Safe and Healthy Summer.  We’ll see you in the Fall!
�


116 South Loudoun Street


Winchester, VA  22601


540.662.7588


� HYPERLINK "mailto:wds@firstchurch-winchester.org" ��wds@firstchurch-winchester.org�


Lara Davis, Director





May





Wed., May 5th – noon dismissal (staff training), Spirit Day *





Thurs., May 6th and Fri., May 7th – Mother’s Day Luncheon, 12:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall





Wed., May 19th – Celebration of 4’s and 5’s, 12:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall





Fri., May 28th – Snow Make Up Day





Mon., May 31st – NO SCHOOL (Happy Memorial Day)





June





Tues., Wed.,  and Thurs., June 1st - 3rd – Last Days of School





* Don’t forget to wear your WDS shirt or something with a heart on it.




















MOTHER’S DAY LUNCHEON





The Annual Mother’s Day Luncheon will be held on Thursday, May 6h and Friday, May 7h in the Fellowship Hall. 


                          �


To our Three’s Four’s and Five’s Moms (and special ladies) . . . The luncheon begins promptly at 12:00 p.m.  Please be seated in the Fellowship Hall at that time – the children will process in together and will be providing some heart-warming entertainment.  








CELEBRATION OF 4’S AND 5’S


A valued tradition at the WDS is the celebration of our fours and fives classes.  It is a time for us to join in reviewing the year and wishing the children well as they leave First Pres to begin kindergarten.  Please join us in the Fellowship Hall at 12:00 on May 19.  Save a seat for your child who will join you after a short opening program.  (Special thanks to Erica Truban and Gretchen Rusch who have graciously given of their time to help produce the video presentation.)














WE DID IT!





The First Annual WDS Spaghetti Dinner and Auction was a HUGE SUCCESS!!!  We could not have done it without the tireless work of the WDS Team Fundraising Committee (Claire Prosser, Gretchen Rusch, and Melissa Scully), and the numerous parent and teacher volunteers.  





Thank you for your attendance, for your donations of time and money, and most of all, for your constant and unwavering support of the WDS!





Please see the bulletin board on the first floor for some great photos of the event!





From the Director’s Desk





Dear Weekday School Families:





	The WDS is moving forward through the last stage of the reaccreditation process:  Site Visit.  A NAEYC assessor will be coming to the school sometime between May 10 and May 28.  We will be given one business day’s notice prior to the visit.  During the visit, the assessor will be observing in the classrooms and reviewing the teachers’ classroom portfolios as well as the school’s program portfolio.  The staff has devoted countless hours of time and energy preparing their portfolios.  These portfolios are representations of the classroom.  They are filled with images of happy children engaged in meaningful activities.  I am proud of our staff members.  Their dedication and commitment to providing a quality early childhood program is exceptional.  Please join me in recognizing the staff for their devotion to our children.


	As we close this school year, I would like to thank you for your continued support of the staff and program.  Thank you, also, for sharing your most precious resources with us. To those of you who are moving on into kindergarten (and beyond), I wish you well as you continue your educational journey.  May you always be lifelong learners.  To those who are returning, I look forward to seeing you again in the fall.





Wishing you a summer filled with many blessings and happy moments,


Lara














Hard to Say Goodbye


	After eight years at the WDS, Christen Johnson, our lead teacher, will be leaving to continue her educational journey.  She will begin working on her doctorate in education in the fall.  As you know, Christen has been a valuable member of our family, serving as a teacher, chapel teacher, substitute teacher, and now lead teacher.  The time, energy, devotion, and expertise she has shared have been true blessings to us.  While it is very difficult to see her leave our school, we support her as she begins this exciting journey.  And, Christen knows that once a family member of First Pres, always a family member of First Pres.  WE WISH YOU WELL, MS. CHRISTEN!!











May 2010








A NOTE OF APPRECIATION . . .





. . . to Carisa Dueweke, who has done a phenomenal job of coordinating our Meals for Moms program.  As soon as Carisa receives a call, she is “on it,” calling other volunteers and arranging for meals to be provided.  Carisa “graduates” this year.  She has brought much joy to many families.  





Thank you, Carisa!  We wish you well!














